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Thank you all for joining us on this holiday Monday, since having to cancel last week’s 
meeting. 
 
We will be discussing the upcoming Fun Rec Meet, but I wanted to thank Heather for 
taking it on and organizing it.  
 
We received a $300 cheque from the Lion’s club as a grant to be put towards the 
Competitive suits. There was talk of making us one of their regular recipients annually, 
though next year, we should be sure to reach out to ensure we receive it. 
 
We have heard back from a few club members in regards to club photos. I was going to 
confirm a date with the coaches first, and then reach out to the names we have been 
given and see who is available that day and willing to help us out.  
 
We got the suits off and on their way to the club in Jamaica. We ended up with about a 
dozen to donate - most were competition worthy and a few would be nice for them to 
have to practice in at least. 
 
I have been contacted recently by Irena, a competitive synchro coach (and judge) living 
in Croatia who is seeking to move to a new country with her family. At this time, it 
doesn’t seem to be a good fit, as our coaching staff is quite full and we only support 
part-time work but she asked that we keep her in mind in case anything comes up. 
 
We have also been contacted by a family in Europe, who’s daughter Ivet will be livin in 
the Oceanside area this coming fall from September-December and she would like to 
join our club for training. She competes at what sounds like the equivalent of our 
Provincial Stream level and is 13 years old. Her mother said she would reach out again 
ahead of her departure so that we can get forms and such filled out.  
 
Thank you to Adam for finalizing the March 23rd bottle drive with the depot and thanks 
to those who helped out with emails and online banking while my computer was down 
for over a week! 
 
Jessica Nemlander 
Club President 


